Maynard Court Surgery - Patient Survey Report 2012
Very many thanks for all who completed our survey. We had a great response, 100 patients took part and our feedback results are as follows:
How do you rate the way you were treated by reception staff on your arrival for your appointment.  
Excellent = 65
Very Good = 24
Good = 9
Fair = 2

Once you arrived at surgery for an appointment, how long did it take you to book in? 

Booked in straight away = 71.58
    within 3 minutes = 18.95
          3-5 minutes = 6.32

How easy did you find getting to speak to someone through walking into the practice? 

Very easy = 52.36
    fairly easy = 42.86
      not very easy = 4.76

How easy did you find getting through on the phone?
Very easy = 37.18
    fairly easy = 44.86
      not very easy = 12.82

Following your appointment do you feel you have a clearer understanding of your problem/illness? 

Yes = 89.16

No= 10.4

Were your questions answered satisfactory? 

Yes = 91.21

No = 8.79

Do you feel you were listened to in your appointment? 

Yes = 91.4

No =8.6

If you received a physical examination, was the process explained fully. 
Yes = 81.82

No =18.18

Was your prescription request or query dealt with satisfactory? 

Yes = 100

These results were discussed at our Patient Reference Group Meeting held on Wednesday 21st March 2012.  It was felt that the overall result was excellent.

One area we lacked on was getting through on the telephone.  Out of the 100% surveys 79.17% felt the problem was between 8.30-10.00am in the morning, unfortunately this is one of our busiest times, with many patients phoning up to try to get a same day appointment and general queries.
After discussion at our PRG meeting, overall response was to try to obtain an additional line for use in this busy period.

ACTION PLAN: To make enquires regarding possibility of an extra line- by end of April 2012.  

TIME SCALE: To put in place extra line – by end of May 2012.

These are just a few of the kind comments from completed 

Patient Surveys NOVEMBER 11 – JANUARY 12.
Doctors and reception are always helpful. It’s getting harder to book appointment with regular doctor. But when I need emergency for my son, always try and help. Doctor was great with my son.

Was made appointment by doctor to go up hospital never happened, plus getting test back was long wait plus certain doctor has a bad bedside manner.

Very good

I didn't know appointments could be made by internet or automated system

Very friendly and efficient surgery...Thank You

A lovely surgery. I have never had any problems making an appropriate appointment. A nice mix of consulting styles between the GPs - something to sort all tastes.

Generally find all satisfactory, accept that inconvenient hiccups are bound to occur.

Great

All the staff are very good

Nice pleasant receptionists

Receptionists do a wonderful job, always willing to help in every way & very friendly.

Fantastic surgery

